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Class will be held one night a week for 6 weeks. Classes will start on Tuesday May 1st, 2012 at
6:00 PM and will last until 7:00 PM. Location will be at the Avery County Square. Once
completed a certificate of obedience will be given to all handlers and dogs. Class size will be
limited;      all those interested are encouraged to register as soon as possible. Requirements
include:
·    Pinch Collar.
·    6 foot Lead. 
·    You must be register by April 30th, 2012 by calling 828-789-9004.
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